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Delegation of Polish Orthodox Church attends
3d International Orthodox Youth Forum

Representatives of the Polish Orthodox Church took part in the work of the 3d International Orthodox
Youth Forum “The Past, Present and Future’ in Moscow. The event took place on August 23, 2018, at
the 75" Pavilion of the Exhibition of Achievements of National Economy (VDNKh). It was organized
jointly by the Synodal Youth Department and the Moscow Government.

The delegation was led by Protodeacon Andrey Davizyuk. The young people were also accompanied by
Rev. Pavel Shved, spiritual father of the Polish Orthodox Church’s Orthodox youth community, Rev.
Adam Magruk, a lecturer at Warsaw Orthodox Seminary, and Rev. Martin Gostik, chaplain of the police
of the diocese of Lublin and Holm.

During their stay in Moscow, the guests visited the Novospassky, Pokrovsky and Sretensky
Monasteries.

DECR Communication Service


http://www.tcpdf.org

